
Dear Parents & Friends, 
 

 

PRAYING THE STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
 
You are invited to join us in praying the Stations of the Cross in our Learning Spaces. 
 

By praying The Stations of  the Cross we will reflect  
on the last journey that Jesus made on earth. 

They show us how Jesus suffered and died on the cross. 
 

Feel free to join any grade at a time that best suits you. 
 

Tuesday, 8th April   11.30am   Year 6 
Wednesday, 9th April  2.00pm   Year 1 and Year 4 
Thursday, 10th April   9.15am   Year 2 and Year 3 
      2.00pm   Year 5 and Kinder 

 

 

COFFEE CLUB 

A reminder that Coffee Club continues this Thursday, 10th April.  Join us in the Staffroom 

at 9:30am for a coffee and spend time reflecting on next Sunday’s Gospel.  Everyone is 

welcome. 

 

Mrs Anne Easton 
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IMPORTANT DATE REMINDERS 

Friday, 11th April - Whole School Assembly (Easter Raffle 2:15pm) 
Monday, 28th April -Teachers & Students Return to School 
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Dear Parents & Friends, 

 

On behalf of all of us I wish you the blessing and peace of Easter. 

 

I have been spending a lot of my writing inviting your active participation in working with 

your child’s class teacher, confirming any concern you may have in respect to their whole 

growth.  Please always feel welcome to meet with your child’s teacher. 

 

Secondly, I want to remind you that all our teachers work within an award allowing for 

sick leave, leave without pay and long service leave, to name but a few.  At any time when 

a teacher is absent the appropriate programme is always followed.  It is our aim to en-

sure a consistent practice is always maintained in our learning spaces. 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

School Holiday Opening Hours: 

We will be open in the school holidays on Thursday 24th April from 9:00am till 

12:00pm.  Sizing for winter uniform is similar to summer uniform so, if more convenient, 

order forms are available at the office or outside the Uniform Shop.  We accept cash, 

cheque and EFTPOS is available at the office. 

 

 

P & F NEWS 

Wednesday, 9th April - Easter Card Competition closes 

Friday, 11th April - Easter Raffle drawn and Easter Card Competition winner  

 announced 
 

Here are the dates again for the Mother’s Day Stall and the other events that are in plan-

ning for the rest of the year. 

* Mother’s Day stall - Wednesday, May 7 

* Father’s Day stall - Wednesday, September 3 

* Spring Fair - Sunday, October 19 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

John Laffan 

PRINCIPAL 


